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In connection with the letter dated 14 September 1994 from the Permanent
Representative of Croatia to the United Nations addressed to you (A/49/383-
S/1994/1052), upon the instructions of my Government, | have the honour to state
the following.

The Government of the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia strongly rejects the
absurd allegations contained in the above-mentioned letter. Such blatant
fabrications are aimed solely at discrediting the constructive role and
contribution of the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia to the peaceful solution of
the crisis in the former Yugoslavia, which are widely acknowledged by the
international community.

In doing so, Croatia’s authorities continue with the policy of pursuing a
campaign of slander and falsehoods against the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia
that may satisfy certain internal political interests but cannot in any
contribute to an overall peaceful settlement.

The Federal Republic of Yugoslavia expects the Republic of Croatia to
honour its expressed readiness to normalize its relations with the Federal
Republic of Yugoslavia, which, for its part, is investing great efforts towards
that end.
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| should be grateful if you would have the present letter circulated as an
official document of the General Assembly, under item 71 of the provisional
agenda, and of the Security Council.

(Signed ) Dragomir DJOKIC
Ambassador
Chargé d'affaires a.i.



